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PTA Payment System

The PTA will be trialing a new online ticketing system via Zeffy. This system
will enable parents to book tickets for PTA events online, and parents will
receive tickets via email with a QR code once payment has been made. There
is no need to create an account, parents will just need to scan the QR code or
follow the link the PTA will send out for each event.

This will reduce the need to bring cash to school & will enable parents to have
easy access to tickets for PTA events.

When booking tickets via Zeffy there is an option to make a donation to the
site. This is optional and parents should not feel obliged to make this
contribution unless they wish to do so.

We hope this system will be useful to parents and we welcome feedback on
your experience!

We look forward to seeing you all at the events the PTA will be running this
year and thank you for your support.



